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For information regarding the new Counby regulations and
design reguirements, please contact Rey deGuzman, P.E., at
[3011 883=5%05, This new regulation will scon be available on
the Prince George's County websites,
htep: ///www.goprincegenrgascunty . com. For information regarding
Lhe 2000 Maryland Stormwater Dealgn Manwal Yolumss I and II,
please contact the Maryland Department of the Environment, Water
Management Adminiatration, 2500 Broening Highway,
Maryland 21224, (4100 &31-3543 or 1-B00-633-6101,

http: //www. mde . state. md.us.

Stan L Wildaesen,
Building Code GEELCJal

Baltimore,
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